
 

 

 

 
 
May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
This letter is to inform you of your child’s requirements for the 2017-18 school 
year. 

 Parents of students entering Kindergarten must provide a completed 
immunization record, physical exam and dental form. 

 A physical exam and dental form is also required for grades 2, 4, 7, and 10. 

 Immunization requirements by grade are listed on the attached page.  

 Required vaccines must be received before the first day of school.  The date 
of your child’s physical exam is not relevant in this matter; vaccines may be 
given at any time.  There are no exceptions to these New York State 
regulations.  

 As per the NY State Department of Health, the school district may not 
permit students to attend school for more than 14 days without being in 
compliance with the Public Health Law. 

 We thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to a great 
new year. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
D. Marlow, R.N. 
West Side School Nurse 


